
New for 2025  

Boat Lifts 

In the past many members of the Boat Club paid a 3rd party to put boat lifts 

in and out. In an effort to simplify this process going forward, this will be 

handled through the Boat Club Secretary. 

If you would like to have your boat lift, put in and out for the 2025 season: 

 make sure your name is clearly labeled on your lift 

 return the slip below to the Club Secretary with a check for $150 no 

later than April 16th. 

 

I would like to have my Boat Lift moved in and out at the Viking Boat Dock 

for 2025. 

 

Name:______________________________________________________ 

 

Type of 

Lift:_________________________________________________________ 

Please attach a separate check for $150.00 made out to “Viking Boat Club” 

with “Boat Lift” in the memo 

DO NOT WRITE BELOW THIS LINE 

================================================================================ 

Received____________ 

Paid________________                        

Cash  (    )                                                              Slip #_______________ 

Check  #___________ 


